Russell, Merlin

From: Russell, Merlin

Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 7:14 AM

To: 'Schoepke, Robert'

Cc: Rick J. Stebnisky; Tripp, Anthony; Knauss, Elizabeth
Subject: RE: S-K Tampa - sampling extension request

Bob,

Your request is acceptable.

merlin

From: Schoepke, Robert [mailto:Robert.Schoepke @safety-kleen.com]
Sent: Friday, January 03, 2014 12:35 PM

To: Russell, Merlin

Cc: Rick J. Stebnisky

Subject: S-K Tampa - sampling extension request

Hi Merlin, per your call with Rick today, the purpose of this message is to request an extension for the upcoming
quarterly groundwater monitoring event at Safety-Kleen's Tampa facility. Specifically, we request to perform the
sampling in February rather than January.

This request is related to the anticipated schedule for completion of the connection to the city sewer system. Today, S-K
facility personnel estimated that flow to the onsite septic system would be discontinued in early February. If so, then

sampling later in February would allow some time for groundwater equilibration per your previous request.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Director - Remediation | Safety-Kleen | A Clean Harbors Company | 1502 E. Villa St.,
Elgin, IL bob.schoepke@safety-kleen.com
847.468.6733 (o) | 847.691.0907 (c) | 847.468.6770 (f) | safety-kleen.com
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